
Electronic voting is being introduced for the 135th SCI AGM
As SCI enters a phase of growth, we want more members to engage with the Society, so are introducing new ways to 
encourage this. 

From 2016, Members are being offered the option to vote online for the available positions on the SCI Board of 
Trustees and Standing Committees, making it easier for you to cast your vote. We hope that you will be encouraged 
to engage with this election process.

How can I vote electronically?
Voting will open shortly. When it does, you will receive details on how to access the system. You will be sent an email 
containing a web link that you can click on to access the voting system. You will be prompted to enter your name and 
membership number before you are able to vote.

Is it secure? 
The system is hosted on a secure server and ensures privacy for you to cast your vote.

Can I still vote by post?
Postal voting is still available; you will receive the papers in due course. 

What if I vote twice?
You will not be able to vote twice. There will be checks in place to ensure this. 

Register for a demonstration
If you would like to fi nd out more about using the electronic 
voting system, you can sign up for a webinar to see the system 
and voting process being demonstrated. 
Join us on: 
  Friday 20 May from 2:30 to 3:30, or
  Tuesday 24 May from 9:30 to 10:30. 

Please visit www.soci.org/events to register. 

Further information
If you have any more questions, please visit www.soci.org/my-sci 
or contact secretariat@soci.org.


